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Headteacher’s Message 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Congratulations to our boys' football squad, who competed in the inter-school 
tournament at Great Baddow this week. The team demonstrated incredible 
determination, encouragement for one another, and skill throughout the afternoon. Their 
hard work truly paid off, as they won six matches, drew one, and didn't concede a single 
goal during the entire tournament. Outstanding effort all around – well done! 
 
A big thank you to everyone who contributed to our Macmillan cake sale. It was 
wonderful to see so many donations coming in. The children enjoyed admiring the 
House Homework displayed in the hall and having a chat over a cake with friends. I was 
genuinely impressed by the creativity and effort on display! 
 
This week was packed with assemblies. We started with Miss Kingston’s Coding Week 
assembly and ended with an assembly led by Miss Leader to celebrate the European 
Day of Languages. The children showcased their creativity by making posters for this 
year’s theme: ‘Languages for Peace’. A huge congratulations to the students selected 
from each class to receive 50 house points for their fantastic efforts! 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to remind you that the snack packed for children to 
have at breaktime should be a healthy option, such as fruit or fruit bars. We kindly ask 
that you avoid sending biscuits or crisps. Alternatively, children can purchase a healthy 
snack or drink from our fruit tuck trolley in the hall. Thank you for helping us promote 
healthy eating habits.  
 
Wishing you all a lovely weekend! 
 

Samantha Edwards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pupil of the Week 
 

Cowell: Happy 
Seuss:  Don 

Walliams:  Aarav 
Lewis:  Ryan 
Dahl:  Jacob 

Rowling: Oliver 
Tolkien:  Tia 

Morpurgo:  Samuel 
Pullman:  Charlotte 

 

Award for 
Outstanding Manners 
Aanya – Seuss Class 

Aarav – Morpurgo Class 
 

PE Award 
Olivia – Pullman Class 

 
Mrs Siddall’s Attendance Award 

Cowell Class – 100% 



 

Coming Up In The Sumer Term 
 

Monday 30th September After school sports clubs start – confirmation emails sent 24th September 

Monday 30th September Residential 3rd payment due for Stubbers 2025 

Friday 4th October PTA Coffee Afternoon – Please join us – email sent 24th September 

Tuesday 15th October Parent Training & Communication Session – email sent 26th September 

Thursday 17th October Life in Saxon Britain year 5 – email sent 20th September 

Friday 18th October WW2 day year 6 – email sent 23rd September 

Monday 21st October Parents Evening – details to follow 

Tuesday 22nd October Parents Evening – details to follow 

 

Reminders/Notices 
 
Mobile Phones:  Children should drop their mobile phone off at the school office before they go 
to class.  All mobiles must be labelled with the child’s name.  If there is no label the office will do 
this for them.  Thank you. 
 
PE Kits:  Children should have a pe kit in school every day.  Children should be able to remove 
earrings on their own.   
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
As you may be aware, the new secondary school admission round opened on 

Thursday, 12 September 2024, for parents of current Year 6 children to apply for a 
secondary school (Year 7) place for September 2025. 

 
The statutory national closing date for applications is 31 October 2024. 

 
Applications can be made online via www.essex.gov.uk/admissions.  99% of 

parents in Essex applied online last year. 
 

All of the application information is available on the website above. 
 

ATTENDANCE 

 
The national expectation for attendance is 96%.  The government has clarified the 
position regarding the term ‘regular’ attendance.  It means children must be in 
school EVERY DAY.  Every second counts at Perryfields.  We must work together 
to improve attendance and punctuality even more. 
                                                                                          
             

Year 3 98.9% 

Year 4 98.7% 

Year 5 94.5% 

Year 6 98.6% 

 
 

Year 3 

http://www.essex.gov.uk/admissions


Please see below our menu for the Autumn term 
 
Please note that we can also provide a packed lunch if your child would prefer this.  This will be 
either the baguette, wrap or soft roll and also includes a drink, fruit, cucumber sticks and the 
dessert of the day.  
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


